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A Memory of Light
The Wheel of Time ® is a PBS Great American
Read Selection! Now in development for TV!
Since 1990, when Robert Jordan's The Wheel of
Time® burst on the world with its first book,
The Eye of the World, readers have been
anticipating the final scenes of this
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extraordinary saga, which has sold over forty
million copies in over thirty languages. A
Memory of Light is the fantastic conclusion
to the internationally-bestselling epic
fantasy juggernaut. The Wheel of Time turns
and Ages come and go, leaving memories that
become legend. Legend fades to myth, and even
myth is long forgotten when the Age that gave
it birth returns again. In the Third Age, an
Age of Prophecy, the World and Time
themselves hang in the balance. What was,
what will be, and what is, may yet fall under
the Shadow. When Robert Jordan died in 2007,
all feared that these concluding scenes would
never be written. But working from notes and
partials left by Jordan, established fantasy
writer Brandon Sanderson stepped in to
complete the masterwork. With The Gathering
Storm (Book 12) and Towers of Midnight (Book
13) behind him, both of which were # 1 New
York Times hardcover bestsellers, Sanderson
now re-creates the vision that Robert Jordan
left behind in A Memory of Light. Edited by
Jordan's widow, who edited all of Jordan's
books, A Memory of Light will delight,
enthrall, and deeply satisfy all of Jordan's
legions of readers. The Wheel of Time turns,
and Ages come and pass. What was, what will
be, and what is, may yet fall under the
Shadow. Let the Dragon ride again on the
winds of time. TV series update: "Sony will
produce along with Red Eagle Entertainment
and Radar Pictures. Rafe Judkins is attached
to write and executive produce. Judkins
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previously worked on shows such as ABC’s
“Agents of SHIELD,” the Netflix series
“Hemlock Grove,” and the NBC series “Chuck.”
Red Eagle partners Rick Selvage and Larry
Mondragon will executive produce along with
Radar’s Ted Field and Mike Weber. Darren
Lemke will also executive produce, with
Jordan’s widow Harriet McDougal serving as
consulting producer." —Variety The Wheel of
Time® New Spring: The Novel #1 The Eye of the
World #2 The Great Hunt #3 The Dragon Reborn
#4 The Shadow Rising #5 The Fires of Heaven
#6 Lord of Chaos #7 A Crown of Swords #8 The
Path of Daggers #9 Winter's Heart #10
Crossroads of Twilight #11 Knife of Dreams By
Robert Jordan and Brandon Sanderson #12 The
Gathering Storm #13 Towers of Midnight #14 A
Memory of Light By Robert Jordan and Teresa
Patterson The World of Robert Jordan's The
Wheel of Time By Robert Jordan, Harriet
McDougal, Alan Romanczuk, and Maria Simons
The Wheel of Time Companion By Robert Jordan
and Amy Romanczuk Patterns of the Wheel:
Coloring Art Based on Robert Jordan's The
Wheel of Time At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Melokai (ITHOTM Book 1)
This revelatory new translation of Job by one
of the world’s leading biblical scholars will
reshape the way we read this canonical text
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The book of Job has often been called the
greatest poem ever written. The book, in
Edward Greenstein’s characterization, is “a
Wunderkind, a genius emerging out of the
confluence of two literary streams” which
“dazzles like Shakespeare with unrivaled
vocabulary and a penchant for linguistic
innovation.” Despite the text’s literary
prestige and cultural prominence, no English
translation has come close to conveying the
proper sense of the original. The book has
consequently been misunderstood in
innumerable details and in its main themes.
Edward Greenstein’s new translation of Job is
the culmination of decades of intensive
research and painstaking philological and
literary analysis, offering a major
reinterpretation of this canonical text.
Through his beautifully rendered translation
and insightful introduction and commentary,
Greenstein presents a new perspective: Job,
he shows, was defiant of God until the end.
The book is more about speaking truth to
power than the problem of unjust suffering.

Lord Demon
Steven Erikson returns to the Malazan world
with the second book in a dark and revelatory
new epic fantasy trilogy, one that takes
place a millennium before the events in his
New York Times bestselling Malazan Book of
the Fallen. Fall of Light continues to tell
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the tragic story of the downfall of an
ancient realm, a story begun in the
critically acclaimed Forge of Darkness. It's
a conflicted time in Kurald Galain, the realm
of Darkness, where Mother Dark reigns. But
this ancient land was once home to many a
power and even death is not quite eternal.
The commoners' great hero, Vatha Urusander,
is being promoted by his followers to take
Mother Dark's hand in marriage, but her
Consort, Lord Draconus, stands in the way of
such ambitions. The impending clash sends
fissures throughout the realm. As rumors of
civil war burn through the masses, an ancient
power emerges from the long dead seas. Caught
in the middle of it all are the First Sons of
Darkness, Anomander, Andarist, and Silchas
Ruin of the Purake Hold At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.

Lady of Light and Shadows
"Having lived long enough with the charming
fairy tale created by my biographer, I feel
the time has come for the truth to be known.
I propose to tell all; of the origins of The
Nine, the elixir that gives us nearly eternal
youth and superhuman strength, the struggles
between us that set the world atremble." The
follow-up to Jose Farmer's shocking and
controversial A Feast Unknown. A brand-new
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edition of the classic novel.

Lord of the World
1192 A.D. - Sir Roane Garr is a member of St.
John the Baptist Hospitaller sect and while
visiting the supposed Holy Sepulchre in
Jerusalem, he is hit by a freak bolt of
lightning and suddenly finds himself with
miraculous healing powers. The Hospitallers
believe he is a heretic and must be
destroyed, so he flees back to England and
into seclusion as a bounty is put on his
head. Enter Lady Alisanne de Soulant, a young
lady who is losing her sight. Forced by
bounty hunters hired by the Hospitallers to
lure Roane out of hiding, she finds herself
torn between saving Roane's life and the life
of her father, whom the bounty hunters hold
hostage in order to insure her cooperation.
After she helps the bounty hunters capture
Roane, guilt and a growing attraction prompt
her to help him escape their clutches, only
to find herself captured and punished. Those
who seek to collect a price on Roane's head
realize he is in love with the woman they
used as bait and they use her once more to
lure him back out of hiding. Now, stakes of
the game have grown in a brutal tit-for-tat
game. When Roane is recaptured trying to aid
Alisanne, it becomes up to Alisanne, her
father, and a rag--tag band of heroes to save
Roane from the Hospitallers and certain
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death. Never has there been a more pathetic,
yet courageous, group of misfits as they
strive to save the powerful and pious knight
once called the Lord of Light.

Madwand
“I love this book.” —Christine Feehan The
incomparable C.L. Wilson brings her
phenomenal Tairen Soul novels to Avon Books!
Lady of Light and Shadows is the second book
in the epic romantic adventure that combines
sweeping fantasy with breathtaking paranormal
romance. USA Today and New York Times
bestseller C. L. Wilson continues the
stirring, magical romance of Ellysetta, the
woodcutter’s beautiful daughter, and the
tormented Fey King Rain, as darkness rises up
all around them, determined to destroy their
love and their world.

Lord of Light
The War Against Evil Has Been Won! In this
world the millennial battle against the
forces of evil has just been won, and all the
hard-working heroes are just about to start
living very happily Forever After. But first,
you see, there’s this one little problem. To
win the aforementioned War Against Evil, four
mantic objects of great power had been
summoned forth from dark recesses in which
they had lain secreted for a thousand
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year—since, in fact, the last Great War
Against Evil. But there was a reason these
objects had been buried so long ago: if they
are left in the open for any length of time
the forces that emanate start to combine—and
Bad Things start to happen. Dinosaurs come to
battle dragons, and 747s eclipse the Moon—and
that’s just for starters. So it is that our
heroes must leave hearth and home to go upon
their four separate anti-quests to bury for
another thousand years the powers that saved
the world. And you can join them—Forever
After…. With Robert Asprin, David Drake, Jane
Lindskold & Mike Stackpole. At the
publisher's request, this title is sold
without DRM (Digital Rights Management).

Lord of the Flies
Gaelen Foley has become one of the hottest
new writers in romance, enticing her readers
with bold love stories that burn with
emotional intensity. Now in new novel, she
presents her most unforgettable hero yet, the
irresistible Lord of Fire. After years of
preparation, he has baited his trap well,
luring the depraved members of Society into
his devil’s playground so he can earn their
trust and uncover their secrets. Yet no one
in London suspects that Lord Lucien Knight is
England’s most cunning spy, an officer who
has sacrificed his soul for his country. Now
an unexpected intruder has invaded his
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fortress of sin, jeopardizing his carefully
laid plans–and igniting his deepest desires.
Beautiful, innocent, Alice Montague finds
herself at the mercy of scandalous Lord
Lucien. But as he begins his slow seduction
to corrupt her virtue, Alice glimpses a man
tormented by his own choices, a man who
promises her nothing except his undeniable
passion. . . . From the Paperback edition.

Lord of Chaos
Our culture has a few catch phrases: Be who
you want to be; Do what makes you happy. We
are told to do our own thing and follow our
own rules, which often makes the Bible appear
to be oppressively restrictive and hopelessly
outdated, even to Christians! Responding to
the misdirection of our society and
misperceptions the church has of God’s law,
Professor Jerram Barrs helps readers
recognize the beauty in and purpose of God’s
rules for living healthy, productive, and
fulfilling lives. From the Old Testament to
the New, Barrs demonstrates how God’s
commands to his people were intended to
protect them from sin and direct them in
godliness. Rejecting the idea that we can
earn God’s favor through good works, Barrs
nevertheless highlights how God’s commands
should spur us to obedience and ultimately
remind us of grace.
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Mushoku Tensei: Jobless Reincarnation
Vol. 1
William Golding’s unforgettable classic of
boyhood adventure and the savagery of
humanity comes to Penguin Classics in a
stunning Graphic Deluxe Edition with a new
foreword by Lois Lowry As provocative today
as when it was first published in 1954, Lord
of the Flies continues to ignite passionate
debate with its startling, brutal portrait of
human nature. William Golding’s compelling
story about a group of very ordinary boys
marooned on a coral island has been labeled a
parable, an allegory, a myth, a morality
tale, a parody, a political treatise, and
even a vision of the apocalypse. But above
all, it has earned its place as one of the
indisputable classics of the twentieth
century for readers of any age. This Penguin
Classics Graphic Deluxe Edition features an
array of special features to supplement the
novel, including a foreword by Lois Lowry, an
introduction by Stephen King, an essay by E.
M. Forster, an essay on teaching and reading
the novel and suggestions for further
exploration by scholar Jennifer Buehler, and
an extended note by E. L. Epstein, the
publisher of the first American paperback
edition of Lord of the Flies. For more than
seventy years, Penguin has been the leading
publisher of classic literature in the
English-speaking world. With more than 1,700
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titles, Penguin Classics represents a global
bookshelf of the best works throughout
history and across genres and disciplines.
Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions
and notes by distinguished scholars and
contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date
translations by award-winning translators.

Lord of the Fading Lands
THE SEQUEL TO CHANGELING “With Samuel R.
Delany and Harlan Ellison, [Roger Zelazny
was] a leading and representative figure of
the American new wave sf that urged a shift
of emphasis from the external world of the
hard sciences to the internal worlds
explorable through disciplines like
psychology, sociology, linguistics, and the
like.” —THE SCIENCE FICTION ENCYCLOPEDIA The
people had long suffered under Det Morson’s
power . . . lived in terror of his dragons
and other minions. When, at last, the wizard
Mor joined the fight, Det and his infamous
Rondoval castle were destroyed. But the
victory was not complete, for the conquerors
found a baby amidst the rubble: Det’s son,
Pol. Unwilling to kill the child, Mor took
him to a world where the ways of magic were
considered mere legends—a world called Earth.
But the laws of symmetry demanded that Mor
take a baby from the other world to replace
young Pol Detson, and that child would also
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remain ignorant of his rightful heritage. As
the child—Mark Marakson, born Daniel
Chain—matured, he displayed a gift for making
mechanical gadgets that soon gave way to a
variety of unnatural devices that frightened
his neighbors . . . On Earth, Pol Detson grew
to become Daniel Chain, a nightclub guitarist
possessing mental energies he doesn’t
understand. But those mental abilities will
soon determine his fate in a terrifying clash
of power . . . on a world which, as yet, he
knows nothing about.

Dead Man's Steel
A Storm of Swords Complete Edition (Two
in One) (A Song of Ice and Fire, Book
3)
On an earth colony in space where a group of
immortals rule and have taken the names of
the Hindu gods, Mahasamatman--the Binder of
Demons and Lord of Light--fights against the
forces of evil

Light It Up
His name is Charles Render, and he is a
psychoanalyst, and a mechanic of dreams. A
Shaper. In a warm womb of metal, his patients
dream their neuroses, while Render,
intricately connected to their brains, dreams
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with them, makes delicate adjustments, and
ultimately explains and heals. Her name is
Eileen Shallot, a resident in psychiatry. She
wants desperately to become a Shaper, though
she has been blind from birth. Together, they
will explore the depths of the human mind—and
the terrors that lurk therein.

The Doctrine and Covenants of the
Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day
Saints
'" Just when an unemployed thirty-four-yearold otaku reaches a dead end in life and
decides that it''s time to turn over a new
leaf—he gets run over by a truck and dies!
Shockingly, he finds himself reborn into an
infant''s body in a strange, new world of
swords and magic. His new identity is Rudeus
Grayrat, but he still retains the memories of
his previous life. Follow Rudeus from infancy
to adulthood, as he struggles to redeem
himself in a wondrous yet dangerous world. "'

Lord of Light
Amber is the one real world, casting infinite
reflections of itself -- Shadow worlds, that
can be manipulated by those of royal Amberite
blood. But the royal family is torn apart by
jealousies and suspicion; the disappearance
of the Patriach Oberon has intensified the
internal conflict by leaving the throne
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apparently up for grabs. In a hospital on the
Shadow Earth, a young man is recovering from
a freak car accident; amnesia has robbed him
of all his memory, even the fact that he is
Corwin, Crown Prince of Amber, rightful heir
to the throne -- and he is in deadly peril .
. . The five books, Nine Princes in Amber,
The Guns of Avalon, Sign of the Unicorn, The
Hand of Oberon and The Courts of Chaos,
together make up The Chronicles of Amber,
Roger Zelazny's finest work of fantasy and an
undisputed classic of the genre.

A Feast for Crows
Seeking revenge for the murder of his devoted
human servant, Kai Wren, the great demon
warrior, is forced into a series of dangerous
alliances in order to preserve the Demon
Realms, but he has been weakened by years of
peace and the threat of betrayal among his
closest companions. Reprint.

Pillars of Light
Ella Patel – thief, con-artist and smuggler –
is in the wrong place at the wrong time. One
night, on the border of a demilitarized zone
run by the body-swapping alien invaders, she
happens upon a man and woman being chased by
a group of assailants. The man freezes,
leaving the woman to fight off five attackers
at once, before succumbing. As she dies, to
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both Ella and the man’s surprise, the
sparkling light that rises from the woman
enters Ella, instead of the man. She soon
realizes she’s been inhabited by Io, a lowranking Quasing who was involved in some of
the worst decisions in history. Now Ella must
now help the alien presence to complete her
mission and investigate a rash of murders in
the border states that maintain the frail
peace. With the Prophus assigned to help her
seemingly wanting to stab her in the back,
and the enemy Genjix hunting her, Ella must
also deal with Io’s annoying inferiority
complex. To top it all off, Ella thinks the
damn alien voice in her head is trying to get
her killed. And if you can’t trust the voices
in your head, who can you trust? File Under:
Science Fiction [Ella From the Block | Alien
Inside | War Without End | Shape Up and
Strike Back]

The Liturgy of Hermes - In Praise of
the Lord of Light
Amber is the one true world of which all
others are but shadows. Collected here in one
binding are seven tales of Amber. It was
Zelazny's intent to use these short stories
to tie up unfinished threads from his amazing
Chronicles of Amber. This edition is sure to
be a treat for the legion of Amber fans. "A
storyteller without peer. He created worlds
as colorful and exotic and memorable as any
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our genre has ever seen." --George R.R.
Martin . . . his performance was never
anything other than dazzling. --Robert
Silverberg Roger Zelazny's work excited me.
It was intoxicating and delightful and
unique. And it was smart. --Neil Gaiman

Job
HBO’s hit series A GAME OF THRONES is based
on George R. R. Martin’s internationally
bestselling series A SONG OF ICE AND FIRE,
the greatest fantasy epic of the modern age.
A STORM OF SWORDS is the third volume in the
series.

Lord of Fire
Struggling to unite his nations for the
battle that would release the Dark One into
their world, Rand al'Thor is unaware of the
White Tower leader's plans to silence his
efforts

The Invisible Life of Addie LaRue
The uneasy peace that exists following the
death of Robb Stark is threatened by new
plots, intrigues, and alliances that once
again will plunge the Seven Kingdoms into allout war for control of the Iron Throne.

The Rise of Io
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Two gods, two houses, one quest, and the
eternal war between life and death To save
his kingdom, Anubis, Lord of the Dead, sends
forth his servant on a mission of vengeance.
At the same time, from The House of Life,
Osiris sends forth his son, Horus, on the
same mission to destroy utterly and forever
The Prince Who Was a Thousand. But neither of
these superhuman warriors is prepared for the
strange and harrowing world of mortal life,
and The Thing That Cries in the Night may
well destroy not only their worlds, but all
mankind. As Zelazny did with the Hindu
pantheon in the legendary, groundbreaking
classic Lord of Light, the master storyteller
here breathes new life into the Egyptian gods
with another dazzling tale of mythology and
imagination.

Wicca
Sauron, the Dark Lord, has gathered to him
all the Rings of Power - the means by which
he intends to rule Middle-earth. All he lacks
in his plans for dominion is the One Ring the ring that rules them all - which has
fallen into the hands of the hobbit, Bilbo
Baggins.In a sleepy village in the Shire,
young Frodo Baggins finds himself faced with
an immense task, as his elderly cousin Bilbo
entrusts the Ring to his care. Frodo must
leave his home and make a perilous journey
across Middle-earth to the Cracks of Doom,
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there to destroy the Ring and foil the Dark
Lord in his evil purpose.To celebrate the
release of the first of Peter Jackson's twopart film adaptation of The Hobbit, THE
HOBBIT: AN UNEXPECTED JOURNEY, this first
part of THE LORD OF THE RINGS is available
for a limited time with an exclusive cover
image from Peter Jackson's award-winning
trilogy.

Delighting in the Law of the Lord
“The best book I’ve read in years.”
—Christine Feehan The incomparable C.L.
Wilson brings her phenomenal Tairen Soul
novels to Avon Books! Lord of the Fading
Lands is the first book in the epic romantic
adventure that combines sweeping fantasy with
breathtaking paranormal romance. USA Today
and New York Times bestseller C. L. Wilson
dazzles with a magnificent, heart-soaring
tale of passion and great destiny—of the
tormented Fey King Rain, the woodcutter’s
daughter Ellysetta, who would be queen, and
their eternal quest for true love in the
mystical Fading Lands.

Commentary on 1 John
The novel's protagonist is a British Roman
Catholic priest, Father Percy Franklin, who
looks identical to the mysterious U.S.
Senator Julian Felsenburgh of Vermont. The
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senator appears as a lone and dramatic figure
promising world peace in return for blind
obedience. No one quite knows who he is or
where he comes from, but his voice
mesmerizes. Under his leadership, war is
abolished. Felsenburgh becomes the President
of Europe, then of the world, by popular
acclaim. Everyone is fascinated with him, yet
still no one knows much about him. People are
both riveted and frightened by the way he
demands attention. Most follow without
question. Having been a close observer of
President Felsenburgh's rise, Father Franklin
is called to Rome, a Hong Kong-style enclave
ruled by Pope John XXVI and raised to the
College of Cardinals. Meanwhile, defections
among bishops and priests increase. At
Cardinal Franklin's instigation, the pope
abolishes the Eastern Catholic Churches and
forms a new religious order, the Order of
Christ Crucified. All its members, including
the Pope, vow to die in the name of the
faith.

Lords of Light
Discusses ritual and ceremonial magic, the
awakening of the kundalini energy, and the
path of the qabalaistic tree of life

Chronicles of Amber
The Liturgy of Hermes is a foundational
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practice for students of classical and modern
Hermeticism. Designed to bring its
practitioner into contact with the
inspirational forces behind both ancient and
modern practices, The Liturgy of Hermes can
be performed by anyone regardless of their
level of experience in hermetic practices.
This edition is the premier red letter
edition and has been edited and fully
corrected for ease of use by those who wish
to be known as 'a child of Hermes'.

Lords of Light
This is the ultimate guide to the ancient
religion of Wicca by best-selling Pagan
author, D. J. Conway. WICCA: THE COMPLETE
CRAFT offers a comprehensive overview of
Wiccan philosophy, dispels the common
misconceptions, and is a useful primer for
practicing Wicca as a spiritual lifestyle.
Included are chapters on sacred space, ritual
tools, holy days, meditations and
visualizations, spells and the art of spell
casting, as well as terminology.

The Fellowship of the Ring
Told in a series of vignettes from multiple
viewpoints, Kekla Magoon's Light It Up is a
powerful, layered story about injustice and
strength—as well as an incredible follow-up
to the highly acclaimed novel How It Went
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Down. A girl walks home from school. She's
tall for her age. She's wearing her winter
coat. Her headphones are in. She's hurrying.
She never makes it home. In the aftermath,
while law enforcement tries to justify the
response, one fact remains: a police officer
has shot and killed an unarmed thirteen-yearold girl. The community is thrown into
upheaval, leading to unrest, a growing
movement to protest the senseless taking of
black lives, and the arrival of white
supremacist counter demonstrators.

Lord of Light & Shadow
For hundreds of years John Calvin's
Commentaries have been admired and relied
upon for their deep insights into Scripture.
Charles Spurgeon told his students, "It would
not be possible for me too earnestly to press
upon you the importance of reading the
expositions of that prince among men, John
Calvin! Of all commentators I believe John
Calvin to be the most candid. He was no
trimmer and pruner of texts. He gave their
meaning as far as he knew it. His honest
intention was to translate the Hebrew and the
Greek originals as accurately as he possibly
could, and then to give the meaning which
would naturally be conveyed by such Greek and
Hebrew words: he laboured, in fact, to
declare, not his own mind upon the Spirit's
words, but the mind of the Spirit as couched
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in those words." And even Arminius himself
admitted, "Next to the perusal of the
Scriptures, which I earnestly inculcate, I
exhort my pupils to peruse Calvin's
commentaries, for I affirm that he excels
beyond comparison in the interpretation of
Scripture, and that his commentaries ought to
be more highly valued than all that is handed
down to us by the Library of the Fathers; so
that I acknowledge him to have possessed
above most others, or rather above all other
men, what may be called an eminent gift of
prophecy."

Lord of Light
Those interested in the history of myth and
religion may be interested in this
examination of the roots of the modern
patriarchal religions. It claims they often
lie in the older myths of multi-faceted pagan
gods.

Seven Tales in Amber
His followers called him Mahasamatman and
said he was a god. He preferred to drop the
Maha- and the -atman, however, and called
himself Sam. He never claimed to be a god,
but then he never claimed not to be a god. A
holy war rages across the heavens and
mankind's fate hangs in the balance.
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Lord of the Trees (Secrets of the Nine
#2 - Wold Newton Parallel Universe)
Diana Gabaldon meets Ken Follett in this epic
story of love, war and redemption. In the
Syrian city of Akka, Nathanael, a young
Jewish doctor, and a Muslim girl called Zohra
are about to fall in love, unaware that
Jerusalem has just been taken by Saladin's
army and that their city will soon be
engulfed by war. Meanwhile in England, John
Savage, a foundling boy, runs away from his
cruel life in a priory with The Moor, a
mysterious man driven by a dream of
perfection. John and The Moor become members
of a band of conmen travelling through the
English countryside faking religious miracles
for cash, until they are recruited in Richard
the Lionheart's drive to regain the Latin
Kingdom from the infidel. Akka awaits. It
will be the site of the greatest--and
cruellest--siege of its time. But even in the
midst of war, lovers find ways to make
transactions of beauty. Pillars of Light is a
powerful and moving novel about the triumph
of the human spirit against all the odds. It
will delight fans of Philippa Gregory, Ken
Follett and Diana Gabaldon.

Lord of Light
As the “gripping”* epic from the author of
Sword of the North continues, the Grim
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Company must battle a dangerous new enemy
that is determined to destroy all of humanity
In the City of Towers, former rebel Sasha and
her comrade Davarus Cole struggle to keep the
peace between the warring mages who vie for
dominion. But when the White Lady sends
Davarus south to the Shattered Realms to seek
allies among the fallen kingdoms, he finds
that his hardest battle may be one fought
within. The godly essence now residing within
him offers power that could be used against
the Fade—but with every death that feeds It,
Cole risks losing a part of himself. An
association with a Fade officer grants the
Halfmage Eremul a position of privilege among
Dorminia’s new masters. He witnesses
firsthand the fate that awaits humanity. But
with his magic pitiful in the face of the
Fade’s advanced technology, the Halfmage must
rely on his wits alone to save whom he can…
And in the frozen north, the legendary
warrior Brodar Kayne fights a desperate
battle for his people. He is running out of
time: an ancient evil sealed beneath the
mountains is about to break free, an evil
that is older than humanity, older than the
Fade, older even than the gods—and it will
not stop until the entire world is drowned in
blood… From the Hardcover edition.

Forever After
American doctor Michael Aulden is one of
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thirty-six pure souls who can keep the world
from a descent into evil, but he and the
woman he love will have to join forces
against a destructive young man known as The
Prophet.

Eye of Cat
William Blackhorse Singer, the last Navajo on
a future Earth, is called upon to aid in
protecting an alien diplomat from a powerful
and hostile member of his own species. With
the aid of a shape-shifting alien known as
"Cat," he carries out the mission, with one
condition: when the mission is over, Cat
wants a return bout with the man who captured
him, a chase with Singer as the hunted
instead of the hunter Eye of Cat (1982) takes
a twist on the hunter turned hunted. William
Blackhorse Singer is hired to protect an
alien diplomat, then enlists the assistance
of a shape-shifter he captured years earlier.
The creature will only help on the condition
that it gets a chance to try to trap Singer
once the mission is completed. Roger Zelazny
was a three-time Nebula Award and six-time
Hugo Award-winning author of science fiction
and fantasy classics, including the short
stories "24 Views of Mount Fuji, by Hokusai,"
"Permafrost," and "Home is the Hangman."
Zelazny was the bestselling author of the tenvolume Chronicles of Amber series of fantasy
novels, as well as the novels Lord of Light,
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and Psychoshop (written with Alfred Bester).
Zelazny's novel Damnation Alley served as the
basis for the 1972 cult film of the same
name, starring Jan Michael Vincent and George
Peppard.

Creatures of Light and Darkness
Earth is long since dead. On a colony planet,
a band of men has gained control of
technology, made themselves immortal, and now
rules their world as the gods of the Hindu
pantheon. Only one dares oppose them: he who
was once Siddhartha and is now Mahasamatman.
Binder of Demons. Lord of Light.

Fall of Light
Game of Thrones meets Kushiel’s Dart set in a
ruthless land ruled by women. Legendary
warrior Ramya has successfully ruled as
Melokai for longer than most. Prosperous,
peaceful, and happy, her people love her. Or
so she thinks. Ramya’s time is up. Bracing
herself for the gruesome sentence imposed on
all Melokais who have served their purpose,
she hears instead a shocking prophecy. Is the
abrupt appearance of a mysterious, eastern
cave creature the prophesied danger? Or is it
something darker, more evil? And what of the
wolves? Will the ferocious war with their
kind oust her from power? Suddenly Ramya must
fight threats from all sides to save her
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mountain realm. But while her back is turned,
a conspiracy within her inner circle is
festering. Ramya and her female warriors must
crush an epic rebellion before it can destroy
her and devastate her beloved nation. She
thinks it’s the end, but it’s just the
beginning If you love elaborate fantasy
worlds and deep worldbuilding, perilously
high stakes, magic, brutal battles, intrigue,
and unique creatures and beings, then
Melokai, Book One of the grimdark, epic
fantasy trilogy In the Heart of the Mountains
by Rosalyn Kelly, is for you. Dark and gritty
adult fantasy. For fans of George R. R.
Martin, Mark Lawrence, Anna Stephens and Joe
Abercrombie.

The Dream Master
AN INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER USA
TODAY BESTSELLER NATIONAL INDIE BESTSELLER
THE WASHINGTON POST BESTSELLER #1 Indie Next
Pick and #1 LibraryReads Pick - October 2020
Recommended by Entertainment Weekly, Real
Simple, NPR, Slate, and Oprah Magazine A
“Best Of” Book From: CNN *Amazon Editors *
Goodreads * Bustle * PopSugar * BuzzFeed *
Barnes & Noble * Kirkus Reviews * Lambda
Literary * Nerdette * The Nerd Daily *
Polygon * Library Reads * io9 * Smart Bitches
Trashy Books * LiteraryHub * Medium * BookBub
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Book Riot * In the vein of The Time
Traveler’s Wife and Life After Life, The
Invisible Life of Addie LaRue is New York
Times bestselling author V. E. Schwab’s genredefying tour de force. A Life No One Will
Remember. A Story You Will Never Forget.
France, 1714: in a moment of desperation, a
young woman makes a Faustian bargain to live
forever—and is cursed to be forgotten by
everyone she meets. Thus begins the
extraordinary life of Addie LaRue, and a
dazzling adventure that will play out across
centuries and continents, across history and
art, as a young woman learns how far she will
go to leave her mark on the world. But
everything changes when, after nearly 300
years, Addie stumbles across a young man in a
hidden bookstore and he remembers her name.
At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
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